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A l l  A b o u t  t h e  T o w n  W e  L i v e  I n

Welcome Police Chief Devlin!

Chief Devlin comes to us with over  
27 year experience being in law 
enforcement.  The Town of 
Frederica is honored to have him 
as our own Chief of Police.
He is very approachable and 
welcomes community suggestions. 
Stop in and say Hello!
He can be reached at 
302-335-5100 and is located at our 

Police Station at 14 E. David Street.

Fire Hydrant Flushing
We will start flushing the fire hydrants the 
3rd Wednesday of every month.  If any 
discoloration appears in the water, please 
let it run for a few minutes, until it is clear.

Town Provided Services
Notary Service $2.00/stamp    Fax $3.00/number

Copies $.30 per B/W page

Don’t miss out on important information!
Sign up for CodeRED alerts. Go to our website, 
www.frederica.delaware.gov , click on the link for 
CodeRED. You can sign in as a guest and still receive 
our alerts.

2024 ELECTION RESULTS

FOR MAYOR POSITION
William Glanden 65
Connie Summers 25

FOR COUNCIL MEMBER
Virginia Simpler 44
Adam Wiater 45

Congratulations to Mayor Glanden and 
Council Member Adam Wiater!
These two will serve a 2 year term.

http://www.frederica.delaware.gov/


Grass Cutting
Spring has officially sprung! Please remember to 

stay on top of grass cutting. Each property owner is 
responsible for maintaining their yards according 
to the Frederica Town Code. Grass and weeds 
should be kept below 6”. Bushes and tree limbs 
should be trimmed back so they are not hanging 
over neighbor’s yards, streets or sidewalks. Grass 
clippings should be blown back into your yard and 
not into the streets, sidewalk or neighbors yard.

Please feel free to contact our Code 
Enforcement Officer to discuss what is and is not 
permitted for property maintenance.

If your property is NOT maintained, the Town 
will be forced to perform the work and assess fines 
to your account.

BULK ITEM TRASH
Do you have an old piece of furniture that you 
want to get rid of? Place it curbside along with 
your regular trash, and our trash service will 
send a truck out to pick it up. 

Utility Bills
Jan-March

usage, mailed 
out April 1st, due 

April 30th.

April-June
usage, mailed 

out July 1st, due 
July 31st.

July-Sept usage, 
mailed out 

October 1st, due 
October 31st

.
Oct-Dec usage, 

mailed out 
January 1st, due 

January 31st

Starting May 26th

Through 
September 1st at 
the Town Park.


